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SURVEY OF COMMITTEE MEMBERS
August 9, 1989 TO: RESEARCH COMMITTEE NO. 23-89 RE: SURVEY OF COMMITTEE
MEMBERS
@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@
@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@ From time to time it is important to assess the
preferences of Committee members as to the general organization of our regular meetings.
I enclose a brief questionnaire covering that topic and ask that you give it your attention.
We seek your input in our effort to organize meetings that provide meaningful discussions
and continue to utilize the time of those associated with the Committee in the best way. If
you would prefer to discuss these topics by phone, feel free to call us at (202) 293-7700.
Otherwise, please return the form to Sandy West, ICI, 1600 M Street, N.W. Washington, D.C.
20036. Jacob Dreyer Vice President and Chief Economist
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